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               Principal’s Report 
 

Thanks to all staff and parents who assisted with the Bunnings BBQ 

last weekend, we made $1,400 profit. Thanks to the hard working 

crew who helped out. 
 

School Council 

The following items were discussed and/or ratified at the May 9 

meeting: 

* Policies-Uniform 

* Canteen financials 

* Music Camp 

* 1/2 Excursion—Thursday 30 November (Term 4, Week 9) the same night will be the Year 2     

Sleepover in the library 

* 3/4 Camp-Somers 19-21 July 

* Change of date for next School Council meeting 

* School House names 
 

Mother’s/Carers Day Stall and Afternoon Tea 

Our traditional Mother’s/Carers Day stall will be on Friday 12 May. Items will be on sale for be-

tween $2.00 and $7.00 Please provide a bag for your child to bring the present home in. 
 

On the same day but in the afternoon, we will be having a Mother’s/Carers Day afternoon tea   

followed by an invite to our assembly. The afternoon tea will start at 1:30pm in the Multi      

Purpose room and then we will go to the assembly at 2:30pm. 
 

Night Works Peninsula Freeway 

From Sunday May 14 to early June 2023 there will be night works by Vic Roads 9.00pm-5.00am: 

-Stage 1-eastbound traffic will detour via Boneo Road, Eastbourne Road and Jetty Road 

-Stage 2-once stage 1 is complete, westbound traffic will be detoured via Jetty Road, East-

bourne Road and Boneo Road. 
 

Curriculum Day/Day Care 

We have a Curriculum Day on Monday 15 May. Students will not be required at school on this 

day. Curriculum Day Care is available for parents/carers who wish to use this service for their 

child. 

MAY 

12th 

Mother’s/Carers Day Stall 
 

Afternoon Tea 
 

Assembly 

 

15th 

Curriculum Day 

 

17th 

District Cross Country 

 

22nd—31st 

Year 3/4 Swimming 

 

 



School Uniform Policy 

In recent times we have had some students wearing jewellery and their hair in a way that is not part of the School Council’s  

Uniform Policy. This policy has not changed in recent times and is very similar to what students can expect when they go     

Rosebud Secondary College. On Tuesday evening School Council met and discussed the policy. Please make sure your child is 

compliant with the attached school Uniform Policy. 

 

 

Stephen Wilkinson 

Principal 

 

 

 


